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Doug Schweitzer, Minister of Justice and Solicitor General, issued the following statement on the government fulfilling its commitment to doubling the number of Crown articling students:
“Our government made a strong commitment to improve our justice system for law-abiding Albertans. We previously announced that we would double the number of articling students at the Department of Justice and Solicitor General from eight to 16, and I am pleased to announce that these spots have been filled.    
“The students will start on July 2, and to fulfil our government’s promise to ensure rural Albertans are better served by the justice system, they will be placed in a variety of locations including Fort McMurray, Grande Prairie, Slave Lake, Fort Saskatchewan, Wetaskiwin, the Edmonton Rural and Regional Response Office and Calgary Rural and Regional Response Office.
“Articling students will receive valuable and practical experience and will help Crown prosecutors focus on higher priority files, making our justice system faster and more efficient. 
“Our government pledged to ensure our justice system has the tools and resources it needs. Hiring these articling students is just one step we are taking. We look forward to welcoming even more students in 2021 – when the number of articling students will increase to at least 20 – ensuring that the Government of Alberta is the highest employer of articling students to ensure skilled Albertans have the opportunities to live, work and raise families here.
“Promise made. Promise kept.”
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